
Let’s create our  favourite  shield , with the super power of CODING! 

 

 “Everybody should learn to program a computer, because it teaches you to think.” 
                                                                                                                             -Steve Jobs 
 
Coding improvises the aptitude ,logical thinking and problem solving technique in a child. 
Strongly believing in this, School organized a Coding workshop for the Classes IV to VI on 
15th April and for VII to IX on 16th April, 2021 in collaboration with ‘StayQurious’ 
organization. This session is well attended by the students. They learnt the nuances of 
problem solving methods by using a simple coding technique. Mr Aanand Shankar,a well- 
known narrator, speaker and teacher connected well with the students and answered 
many of their queries. It was a fruitful session.  
 


